Primary Site: Cuddesdon Way Oxford OX4 6SB Tel: 01865 777878



Secondary Site: Sandy Lane West Oxford OX4 6JZ

www.mabelprichard.org enquiries@mabelprichard.or

Headteacher: Lucy Wawrzyniak MTcg; PGCE; BA(Hons)

20th April 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

I hope you are all well and have had a good Easter.

A reminder that we have lots of activities on our blog on the 'learning at home' tab on our website. This has a range of learning ideas, including signs of the day, challenges, a link to our Facebook page, so you can share what you are doing at home and essential information for parents and carers. We are also running our weekly singing and signing choir every Friday at 2pm via Zoom. If you would like an invitation, please do let us know. We welcome feedback on how all our home learning is going, so please do make suggestions and share any thoughts.

We continue to have the school open for the children of key workers and those who are most vulnerable and we continue to risk assess to ensure we are able to offer places to as many who need them as possible, while maintaining small enough numbers to minimise any risk.

We will continue to contact you at least once a week to check how you are getting on, although some of you may have requested more frequent contact.

Those of you who have children eligible for free school meals, should have received vouchers by now and will be receiving vouchers for the next three weeks shortly. Please do let us know on enquiries@mabelprichard.org if your child normally has free school meals but you have not received them.

The NHS have asked us to remind you all that they are open for business as usual and please do not feel you cannot access them for concerns other than Covid 19.

Please do share any photos, videos or examples of work with us either via the Facebook page 'Mabel at Home', or via enquiries@mabelprichard.org. We are missing everyone very much and are looking forward to the time when we can have the school community back together.

Take care everybody, stay in touch and stay safe.







Best wishes

Lucy Wawrzyniak Head Teacher